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Public Advisory: Managing Water Usage in Dry Weather Conditions
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July 28,2025

During the summer months, the Department of Environment and Climate Change - Water Resources Division would like to remind
residents and communities across Newfoundland and Labrador of the potential for water shortages due to seasonal conditions.

The Department provides online Water Conservation Resources, which include practical tips and fact sheets to reduce water
consumption for both communities and residents: www.gov.nl.ca/ecc/waterres/waste/water-conservation/#wash.

These resources highlight the importance of reducing water use by:

¢ Checking for and repairing leaks

» |dentifying sources of high-water usage
* Avoiding unnecessary outdoor water use
¢ Turning off taps when notin use



